
 
The Longwood University Board of Visitors will meet on Friday, May 17, 2019 in 
Stallard Board Room. The Board expects to take action on tuition and mandatory 
fees for the 2019-2020 academic year. Rate increases of between 0 and 5.0 percent 
will be considered. Any increase would be required to meet increased costs related 
to essential services such as utilities, costs related to employee compensation, and 
costs related to implementation of student services that help keep students on track 
to graduation.  
 


